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In a recently mailed letter to parents regarding school bus driver strikes, the NYC

Department of Education has provided a list of online resources for students and parents.

Information regarding, affected routes, MetroCards, reimbursements, and online curriculum

for students who may miss classes, has been made available.

In addition, the NYPD has confirmed that additional officers and crossing guards will be

available to help manage the anticipated increase in students walking to school, or using

https://www.opt-osfns.org/opt/Resources/SchoolRouteStSearch/SearchResult.aspx
http://schools.nyc.gov/Offices/Transportation/News/striketravelreimbursement.htm
http://schools.nyc.gov/Academics/learnathome/default.htm


public transportation.

Espanol

http://schools.nyc.gov/NR/rdonlyres/BBC79203-4917-4588-A7AA-B3CDBD0A332A/0/11413StrikeRelatedTransportationOptions_Spanish.pdf

